
 

Eta Chi Phi Chapter Report 
 

 The fall 2011 semester has been looking very bright thus far. At the semester’s 

Welcome Week Club Fair, our table attracted a considerable amount of people, perhaps 

the largest crowd in quite some time. During this semester, we have many events 

planned. These events include, but are not limited to, a Buffalo wing sale, an educational 

event on applying for Graduate School, and our annual football game with another 

fraternity on campus. We are truly looking forward to these events, and we will do 

everything we can to ensure that they are successful as well. 

 

 In addition to the large turnout at the club fair, our first interest meeting was very 

successful. Upon entering the meeting, several of the attendees did not know any 

concrete information about Greek life at all. By the end of the meeting, the overall feeling 

in the room spelled out to great potential. Not all of the interests were able to commit to 

an educational process this semester, but we will stay in touch with them so that perhaps 

they will participate in the near future. For this fall class, we are looking at roughly 5 

Postulants.  

 

 In conclusion, the Eta Chi Phi Chapter is doing quite well. Despite busy schedules 

from brother to brother, we are still committed to making this semester one of the best 

ever. We are hoping to start the educational process very soon, and the new people are 

very enthusiastic about it. Every day, with the landmarks and all other principles close to 

heart, we work to better ourselves, help other people, and do everything in our power to 

reflect the image of what it means to be a Brother of Alpha Chi Rho. 

 

Michael Risi, Eta Chi Phi Chapter President 

 
Editor’s Note: This article was submitted October 7, 2011. 

 


